
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow!  What a great event!  Ten of our Year 2 children went to the Kings Centre in East 

Grinstead to take part in a ‘Badminton Festival’ run by Mid Sussex active.  They joined six 

other schools from the EGG’s group. Whilst they were there they completed a range of 

exciting badminton activities developing different skills.  They joined in with seven activities, 

finishing with three competitive games.  One game was ‘Target shuttle’ where they threw a 

large shuttle cock.  They should be very proud of themselves as Fairway won the ‘Longest 

throw!’ 

 

Amazing!  What stars 16 of our Year 2 children were at this special event held at Sackville.  

The dance troop bopped away to a jam packed audience.  They did a wonderful balloon dance 

choreographed by Mrs Sanpher to the hit song ’99 Red Balloons’.  Great work!  


